
JAMIE STUBBS - CITY WARDEN

WESTCOTES WARD

These are the main issues that the

City Wardens can help with:

� Educating the public and raising 
awareness of environmental crimes

� Work within schools

Enforcement work on the following 
issues:

� Littering

� Dog Control – Dog fouling, dogs on 
leads, dog exclusion zones

� Bins on the Street

(Domestic and Commercial)

� Free Distribution of Printed Material

� Fly-Posting

� Small Scale Fly-Tipping

� Graffiti

� Vehicles for Sale on the road

� Repairing Vehicles on the road

� Failure to produce Waste Transfer 
Documents

� Street Litter Control Notices

� Skips & Scaffolding

� Untidy Alleys and Gardens
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CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S ENVIRONMENT

Email: city.warden@leicester.gov.uk

Website: www.leicester.gov.uk

Telephone: 0116 2527001

Facebook: Leicester city wardens

Twitter: City wardens

City Wardens, 

Block A4,

New Walk Centre,

Welford Place,

Leicester,

LE1 6ZG
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CITY WARDEN SERVICECITY WARDEN SERVICE



There has been an increase in reports of untidy gardens 
and alleyways received by our office and we have been 
responding to these complaints throughout Rushey Mead –
some alleys and gardens have now been cleared while 
many others are still in the first stages of communication. 
Despite our best efforts, we expect the number to rise as 
we enter into spring and summer.

Duty of Care checks have taken place on Gipsy Lane in response to 
complaints of overfilled bins and rubbish flying into neighbouring 
properties during the high winds. We have spoken with the 
businesses to build relations with the neighbours and keep the land 
clean and tidy.

A patch walk on Barkbythorpe Road, raised by a concerned 
resident, has led to plans being put in place to have the 
grass verges, trees and shrubbery, cleared and tidied by 
Community Payback. We are still waiting for confirmation 
of a date when this work will take place.

We have met with Sandfield Close Primary School and the new 
managers of the Three Kilns Pub to discuss how to clear, improve
and maintain the car park which belongs to the pub. There was 
positive discussion of future activities and projects to brighten up 
the site, including restarting the project with the planters outside 
the shops.

A serious complaint of dog fouling in a children’s play area 
in the Barkbythorpe Road area has led to joint working 
with Parks’ officers – information packs and letters have 
been delivered and we will be doing early morning patrols 
as well as door-knocking on neighbouring houses.

Standard litter patrols and general patrols continue throughout the 
ward. 

If you have any issues that you would like to report then please speak 
to the City Wardens or contact the service on 0116 2527001
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